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COPELAND Borough Council continues to promote pride of place as they engaged the youngsters of the local Quantum Leap club on Saturday 12 May at the Beacon Museum. 
Janice Carrol, waste and enforcement manager at the council showed the 25 children some of the ways that they can help with recycling at home. 
The children then created their own recycled sculptures for a museum display using plastic bottles. 
The theme for the club in 2018 is protecting the wildness of the local coastline, and so when asked about recycling, Emily Johnston, age 8, commented “I think everyone should do it”. 
Matthew Savage aged 9 said “I think it’s good for 2 reasons. Firstly, it is good for the environment which I like, and secondly because it’s fun to create art out of recycling”.
					 END
